
Math Progression Parent Night 
 

Please join members of the DASD administrative team for a district-

wide presentation on our newly revised math progressions that will be implemented for 

students beginning in the 2019-2020 school year.   
  

Over the past several years, changes have been made to better meet all students’ needs 

in K-8 mathematics. These new math progressions will aim to increase each child’s math 

competencies ultimately providing a deeper foundational understanding of all grade 

level mathematical standards.  Our aim, as a district, is to continue to support students 

to reach their highest level of achievement and success. 
 
  

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, November 27th, 6:30-8:00 PM, in the 

Downingtown West High School Auditorium. 
  

 


